From: Wendy Wong Chang [mailto:Wendy.WongChang@richmond.gov.uk]

Sent: 18 April 2018 11:27

To: Jessica Carmichael < jessica.carmichael@indigoplanning.com>

Cc: Caroline Steenberg < C. Steenberg@richmond.gov.uk >; Philip Villars < philip.villars@indigoplanning.com>

Subject: RE: Arlington Works - Pre-application advice

Jess

Caroline did not provide me any further written correspondence following our meeting. As I have already advised, all comments were either forwarded to you, discussed at the meeting and set out in the preapplication advice.

We have already confirmed that following the London Plan, policy 5.19, 12,000 tonnes of another hazardous waste stream, is fine.

If there is further information you now wish to obtain through the FOI process then it is not the correct route. You have already been advised that if you wish to obtain further information from the council then you will need to submit a separate pre-application advice as the pre-app is now completed and closed.

Regards

Wendy Wong Chang
Principal Planning Officer
Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Councils
t: 0208 891 1411
e: wendy.wongchang@richmond.gov.uk
www.richmond.gov.uk / www.wandsworth.gov.uk

The views expressed in this email are informal only and do not prejudice any decision the Council may make on any future application which may be submitted in respect of the above property.